
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 8, 2021) - The Wabash Tunnel will be closed from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on 
Saturday, June 12 for routine inspection. 
 
No vehicles will be permitted to use the tunnel during those times. 
 
Port Authority will reopen the tunnel in the outbound direction once the inspection is complete on 
Saturday afternoon, and the tunnel will resume its regular inbound/outbound schedule on Sunday 
morning. That schedule can be found at www.portauthority.org/wabashtunnel. 
 
For questions, please contact Port Authority Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000. 
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